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Update
The area within Rainham Creek has accumulated a lot of detritus and 
rubbish dumped  over the years and required specialist contractors and 
equipment to assist with clearing. The pictures below only show what is 
visible at surface level, there are layers of cans encased in the mud.



Completed work
The work commenced on Monday 15 November and was completed in 3 
days. Over 200 bags of bottles and cans removed from river bank. In 
addition to some shopping trollies and gas bottles. 



Thank you

Questions / comments?


	Slide Number 1
	Update
	Completed work
	Slide Number 4

